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Enhancing Our Community with LRIP:  
 

The Town of Gibraltar's Commitment to Road Improvement 

Since its inception in 1991, the Local Roads Improvement Program (LRIP) has played a pivotal role in helping 
local governments enhance the infrastructure of county highways, town roads, and city and village streets. 
Here in the Town of Gibraltar, we recognize the significance of maintaining safe and well-maintained road-
ways for our residents and visitors. That's why we are excited to share the latest updates about LRIP, as well as 
the recent successful project on Cottage Row and our upcoming application for Juddville Road. 

Understanding LRIP 

LRIP is a reimbursement program that provides financial support to local governments for improving seriously 
deteriorating roads. This program has been a valuable resource for local communities, offering financial assis-
tance for up to 50% of the total eligible costs for road improvement projects. The remaining balance is typical-
ly covered by local governments. 

Cottage Row Success Story 

One of the most recent accomplishments attributed to LRIP is the completion of the Cottage Row project. This 
project, which took place right here in the Town of Gibraltar, showcased the effectiveness of LRIP in address-
ing the critical infrastructure needs of our community. Thanks to LRIP funding, Cottage Row underwent sig-
nificant improvements, ensuring safer and more efficient transportation for residents and visitors. 

This successful project serves as a testament to the positive impact of LRIP, reinforcing our commitment to 
maintaining and enhancing our local infrastructure. We are incredibly grateful for the LRIP program's support 
in making Cottage Row a safer and more attractive route for all. 

Juddville Road: Our Upcoming Endeavor 

As we look to the future, the Town of Gibraltar is actively preparing to apply for LRIP funding for Juddville 
Road. We recognize the importance of this road in our community's transportation network and understand the 
necessity of ensuring its longevity and safety. 

The LRIP application for Juddville Road is a significant step towards achieving this goal. We are dedicated to 
securing the necessary funding to undertake essential improvements, making this vital roadway a safer and 
more reliable route for all who use it. 

In Conclusion: 

The Local Roads Improvement Program is a vital resource that empowers us to make our community a better 
place. LRIP has already demonstrated its positive impact on the Town of Gibraltar through the successful Cot-
tage Row project. Now, as we set our sights on Juddville Road, we remain committed to improving our local 
infrastructure and ensuring the safety and well-being of our residents and visitors. 

The Town of Gibraltar is excited about the opportunities that the upcoming LRIP cycle presents, and we look 
forward to continuing our work together to build a stronger and more resilient community. Thank you for your 
support, and let's make our roads safer and more efficient for everyone. 


